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Cnbasy of the Stale of Kauait 
He Hague 

Ref. Min.: 60 /2017 

The Embassy of the State of Kuwait presents its compliments to the 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands and has the 
honour to inform the esteemed Ministry, that the Islamic foundation Stichting 
Tawhied has requested financial support from the authorities of the State of 
Kuwait. 

Stichting Tawhied can be contacted at [J email.com 

The Embassy of the State of Kuwait avails itself of this opportunity to 
renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands the 
assurances of its highest consideration. 

The Hague, 12 October 2017 
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